AVA Arkansas Valley Ambulance District

Arkansas Valley Ambulance District

e 8274 HWY 50, Howard, CO 81233
e P.0. Box 97, Howard, CO 81233
(719) 688-3776

To whom it may concern:

Arkansas Valley Ambulance District would like to thank each of the Commissioners for your
help in achieving our goal in the building of our new Ambulance Substation. We recently
applied for our Building Permit and we were asked if we were paying the fee of $1175.00 or if
the Commissioners were waiving that fee. Not knowing that was an option, we come before
you now to ask if it is at all possible the Commissioners would consider waiving our fee or at
least part of our fee? We are committed to cutting cost as much as possible for our tax payers.
Though this fee is not huge, we try to make every penny count. Thank you for the
consideration in this request.

Best Regards,

Arkansas Valley Ambulance District



